

Staff Report

For City Council Meeting of 04/06/2016

Subject - Visitor - CERT team request.

Synopsis - Attached is a letter with a request for project funds to purchase a conex storage unit for emergency supplies.

Recommendation:

• Staff recommends researching the project to find an appropriate location, size, and budget for the project. Staff would work with CERT to discuss the options and ready a presentation for the council at a future council meeting or work session.

Legal Analysis:

Financial Analysis:

Respectfully submitted,

Chad



TO: Chad Sweet

FROM: Gearhart CERT

RE: Request for CONEX purchase for Emergency Supply Storage

DATE: August 29, 2018

At its monthly meeting on August 28, 2018 the Gearhart CERT unanimously voted to submit this request to the City of Gearhart for purchase of a CONEX unit to be placed on City property at the water tank or at some other City designated appropriate location. The purpose of the CONEX unit is to provide water proof and secure storage for emergency medical, shelter and sanitation supplies for use by the City.

CERT members will be available at the September City Council meeting to address Council questions regarding this request.

Submitted by Pat Johns, CERT member.